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Newsletter

DIARY DATES
Friday 1st December
Presentation Morning
Graduation Evening
Tuesday 5th December
R-6 Premier’s Reading
Challenge Assembly
Thursday 7th December
Primary End of Year
Concert
Monday 11th December
Student Free Day

P h o n e :  8 6 2 8  2 1 0 4  
M o b i l e :  0 4 2 7  0 1 3  4 2 5   
F a x :  8 6 2 8  2 5 1 1    
E m a i l :  D L . 0 7 5 3 . i n f o @ s c h o o l s . s a . e d u . a u   
A d d r e s s :  S e c o n d  S t r e e t ,  C l e v e  5 6 4 0
C o m m u n i t y  N o t i c e s  d e a d l i n e :  1 1  a m  T u e s d a y  t o
J o d y . b r a y 2 6 7 @ s c h o o l s . s a . e d u . a u
B S B :  6 3 3 - 0 0 0   A c c o u n t  N u m b e r :  1 7 6 7 4 8 4 5 7

C o n t a c t  D e t a i l s  t o  K e e p  o n  H a n d :

Principal News
It really is hard to believe that we are now in week 7! It feels like we have
just started the term but reality says 2 weeks to go for the year!!
Presentation Morning is this Friday (1st December) being held in the
school gym starting at 9:20am. It’s an opportunity for us to share many of
the highlights we have had throughout the year, celebrate some
individual successes and also say farewell to our Year 12’s of 2023. It’s an
exciting time for them as they have their Graduation Evening at night and
then they have officially finished their schooling. We are looking forward
to sharing these last events with them before they move into the next
chapter of their lives.
Swimming lessons are now in full swing this week (except yesterday and
a bit of rain dampening the day!). We will move the missed lessons to
Tuesday of Week 8. Thanks to Reagan Taheny and Gabby Preiss for being
the instructors and delivering the lessons for our students to gain strokes
and confidence in the water before summer begins. Thanks also to Lexi
Hutchins for being the Lifeguard on duty.
Sporting events have been the order of the day this term. Congratulations
to all the students who have represented CEP in SAPSASA recently. We
have had Tennis and Cricket representatives who enjoyed the week,



making new friends, improving their skills and most importantly having a lot of fun doing it! Even
more amazingly we have had 2 students, Luke Ramsey and Brigit Taheny representing the State at the
School Sport Australia Track and Field Championships in Tasmania. This is a wonderful achievement
and has been achieved through a lot of training and commitment by these two athletes.
Congratulations to Brigit who won a bronze medal in the High Jump for her age group. Wow! 3rd in
the whole of Australia!!
Congratulations to Luke Ramsey who recently was shortlisted in the Primary Individual category in
the Advertiser and Department for Education School Sports Awards. A great achievement which he
should be very proud of. I’m hearing that he has broken his own PB in multiple events this year on a
number of occasions.
Our Year 4/5 students represented our school last week at Tumby Bay in the Eyre Peninsula Schools
Space Challenge showcase. They have been using the Makers Empire program in Technologies to
design, prototype and then 3D print a space technology to help either farmers or humans on a Mars
base. Congratulations to the farmer’s device team who won the Industry prize and trophy.
You can feel the tension starting to build in the R-6 classes recently. Teachers are starting to sound
like ‘stage mums’ as the practice is ramping up for the Primary End of Year Concert – ‘The Masked
Dancer’. Gemma Leonard has been showing all the students and teachers the moves in readiness and
the Year 6’s are excited about hosting. The event will take place on the school oval on Thursday 7th
December, starting at 10am. No pressure students, but I’m hearing it’s going to be a packed audience!
As always, if you have any queries throughout the year please Dojo, email or phone your class teacher,
Callum or myself. We would prefer to know about something which is concerning you rather than not.
This way we can do something about it and make the situation better for all involved.
Catch up soon,
Trev

Deputy Principal News
Student Free Day
A reminder to all parents and carers that Monday, December 11, 2023 is a student free day. This day is
allocated for staff to plan and prepare for the 2024 school year.
New Enrolments for 2024
We are delighted with the positive growth in numbers for the 2024 school year. We have received
many enquiries from families who are interested in joining our school community and are looking
forward to welcoming our new students and providing them with a supportive and stimulating
learning environment.
If you know anyone who is considering sending their children to Cleve in 2024, please encourage them
to get in touch with us. We are happy to answer any questions they may have and arrange a tour of the
school. This also helps us to ensure we have the appropriate staffing levels as the class numbers
increase.
Year 10 Completion
As a reminder, Year 10 students will finish their school year at the end of next week (8/12). They are
highly encouraged to seek workplace experience in Week 9, as this will provide them with valuable
skills and insights into various careers and industries. Students can be provided with a statement
clearing them for employment from the 11th of December onwards by asking at the Front Office.
Week 9 Activities
Students from Years 7 to 9 will be engaged in various activities in Week 9, including volunteering,
cooking, clean-up, and sports competitions. These activities are designed to foster teamwork,
creativity, social responsibility, and wellbeing among our students. They are also a great way to
celebrate the end of the year and have some fun.
On Thursday, December 14th , the Years 6 to 9 students will join together for the traditional Beach
Day. Please note that due to the current department concerns for ocean based activities, we will be
taking extra precautions to ensure the safety and health of our students and staff.
Thanks for your ongoing support. I look forward to seeing you at Presentation Morning!
Callum
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CLEVE AREA SCHOOL 
Eyre Peninsula, South Australia 

Second Street, Cleve South Australia 5640
Phone: (08) 86282104 Fax: (08) 86282511
Email:dl.0753_info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Our uniforms can be ordered through Australian Embroidery Screen Printing and Sublimation (AESS) and
please refer below: 

Please click on link below: 

https://www.australianess.com.au/www.australianess.com.au 

Go to ‘school shop’ and click on ‘Cleve Area School’ 

This will show you what uniforms are available at Cleve Area School 

If you click on the items you wish to order it will show you a picture of the uniform and sizes available 
to purchase. When you have added everything you wish to purchase click on your cart to complete 
the billing details and then you can arrange payment. 
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Our Book Club will
meet on Wednesday

6th December at 2pm
in the library or at 5pm

at the Cleve Hotel to
chat about this

month's book. All
Welcome!

You can add your children's library
card to your LibrariesSA app and

from the touch of your phone, you
can extend loans, place holds and

and search the network for any
titles you like!
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COMMUNITY NOTICES 


